
 

From: Douglas Edwards <  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2013 3:11 PM 
To: CHAIRMANOFFICE 
Subject: Publically Traded Company Political Donation Disclosure 

Mr. Chairman: 

Even though I am a small time investor (approximately $1Sk/year), it is important for me to know as much as possible 
about the companies I am considering before making investments. I believe that pub licly traded corporations should be 
required to disclose to shareholders all of their political donations. The same information shou ld also be made available 
to potential investors via annual reports, mandatory news releases within seven days of making a donation, and on the 
websites of all publically traded companies and companies that provide financial services to investors. 

If this message should have been sent to someone else, please accept my apology and forward to the appropriate 

individual(s). 

I wish you well and prosperous year. 

Yours truly, 
Douglas Edwards 
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